
Pioneering pipework system helping
local wildlife at M5 Oldbury

Press release

A pioneering drainage system thought to be the largest of its kind in the
country has been installed by National Highways underneath the M5 at Oldbury.

National Highways has installed the new filter system which has cost £7m.

The new system will help improve the quality of rainwater entering the canal
after it has fallen on the M5 carriageway.

The £7m system will help to capture debris and pollutants before the water is
discharged into the water course.

National Highways Project Manager Colin Jackson said:

This new drainage system is a real boost to the local canal network
that runs underneath the M5 Oldbury viaduct.

We know that the local habitat is a crucial part of the landscape
at Oldbury and we’re confident this new system will play a
significant role in helping biodiversity.

The drainage has a special filter installed inside the pipework
which is designed to capture debris and pollutants before entering
the water network which can then simply be removed by specialists
at regular intervals.

The new system is made up of 10 filters and was installed underneath the road
without impacting traffic using the M5 or local road network.

It took around eight months to put in place with teams using specialist
equipment to dig down between the foundations under the M5 to install the new
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system.

General enquiries

Members of the public should contact the National Highways customer contact
centre on 0300 123 5000.

Media enquiries

Journalists should contact the National Highways press office on 0844 693
1448 and use the menu to speak to the most appropriate press officer.
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